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4th July 2021
Dear Parents and Carers,

Next week is a very exciting week at St. Teresa’s as it is STEM Week! During the week, the children
will be undertaking lots of exciting tasks linked to Science, Technology, Engineering and Maths.
Traditionally, we have a Mufti Day to celebrate all things STEM and the date of this for all children
will be Wednesday 13th July. This year’s Mufti Day will be FREE.

Being a week that celebrates such a variety of subjects, there is a huge range of different things
children can dress up as on Mufti Day.

Here are just a few suggestions:

● Your favourite animal (try giving your teacher your most interesting fact about the animal).
● A famous scientist / inventor / invention.
● A planet / rocket / spaceship / astronaut.
● A person in a STEM career- builder, gas engineer, electrician, plumber, mechanic etc.
● An alien.
● A robot.

These are just some ideas but please
encourage your children to be as creative
as they can with their choice of outfit on
the day.

Lastly, also on Wednesday 13th, the
school will be hosting their annual
Science Fair. Children are encouraged to
work on a science experiment or project
at home over the next week (there are
lots of ideas and inspiration on youtube),
prepare a small presentation and bring it
in on Wednesday 13th to show their classmates and perform the experiment live. This is an
optional activity but one that we encourage as many children as possible to get involved with.

Yours sincerely,

Mr. Humphrey
Science Leader

“Love proves itself by deeds so how am I to show my love?” St Thérèse of Lisieux
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